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21st June 2022 

 

Festival of Hope Through Sport and Physical Education 4th - 9th July 2022 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust are pleased to launch the ‘Festival of Hope’ – a week of sporting 

events and celebration for all schools within our Trust, on the week commencing 4th July. 

Throughout the Festival of Hope, we will provide opportunities across the Trust, for students and 

staff to meet, engage, learn and compete with their Trust peers and colleagues, showing the 

variations of settings we have in our family of schools.  

The sporting events of the week will be as follows: 

Date Event Venue 
 

Tuesday 5th July AM Y5,6 Netball (squads of 7) Holsworthy College 
 

Wednesday 6th July AM Kwik Cricket and Mini 
Olympics Years 1-4 (teams of 
10) 

 Chagford Cricket Club 

Thursday 7th July AM Athletics Years 5,6 (teams of 
16) 

Tavistock College 

 

Each day will start with an opening ceremony, welcoming all the schools in attendance and 

introducing the day's events. The primary school event in the selected sport will then be run and 

supported by young sports leaders from the secondary schools. All events will begin at 10am and the 

children will be back in school for the end of the school day. Transport has been arranged to and 

from the events. Children taking part will need to be in full PE kit and have a packed lunch and plenty 

to drink on the day. Sun cream and a sun hat 

In addition, in the afternoon of Thursday 7th July, the children will partake in a ‘Voices Foundation’ 

singing assembly for parents at the Octagon Theatre in Okehampton College. Parents are welcome 

to come and listen to the singing we have been learning in class, with children representing all the 

Moorland schools.  

More details will be provided for each specific event should your child be taking part. It should be a 

week of fun sporting activities and connectivity for the children across our schools. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Petersen (Principal) 
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